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SB210 would be a large step backward for Oregon elections. Voting should always 

be made less difficult rather than the opposite. We led the nation in mail-in voting and 

it has been a  total success. The agenda of the proponents of SB210 is unknown as 

the staff summaries are useless. The fact that the proposal will be referred to Oregon 

voters guarantees that this entire matter is a waste of time and resources. 


